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Molina Healthcare of New Mexico, Inc.  

Physical and Occupational Therapy Prior Authorization Update 

Centennial Care and Marketplace Members 
 

 

Molina Healthcare of New Mexico, Inc. (Molina Healthcare) has updated the prior 

authorization requirement for physical and occupational therapy. 

 

Effective May 1, 2017, prior authorization will be required after twelve (12) visits for both 

physical and occupational therapy provided in the office or outpatient setting.  The Molina 

Healthcare Prior Authorization Guide and Codification List reflects this update. These 

tools are located on the Molina Healthcare Provider Website at 

www.MolinaHealthcare.com  

 

Thank you for the valued service you provide to our Members. Please contact your 

dedicated Provider Service Representative toll free at (800) 377-9594 with any questions.  
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